
CITY COUNCIL
REGULAR WORKSHOP/SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, JUNE 25, 2024
5:15 p.m.
1.   The Regular Worksession/Special Meeting was called to order in the City Council Chambers at 5:15 p.m.  The following Councilmembers were present: Mayor Rachel Medina, Mayor Pro-tem Lydia DeHaven, Robert Dobry, Bill Lewis, Matthew Keefauver, April Randle, and Dennis Spruell.  Planning and Zoning Commission present included Chairman Robert Rime and Bob Bright.  Staff present included:  Director of Parks and Recreation Creighton Wright, Community and Economic Development Director Rachael Marchbanks, Director of Finance Kelly Koskie, Chief of Police Vernon Knuckles, City Manager Executive Assistant Wendy Mimiaga, Deputy City Clerk Donna Murphy, City Clerk Linda Smith, City Manager Drew Sanders, and City Attorney Patrick Coleman.  There were three citizens in the audience.    
2.  Interviews were held for various City Boards and Commissions openings as follows:  

       *Library Advisory Board
                                  Heidi Bruger
              *Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Advisory Board
                                  Kenneth Quigley




      Alan Klein





      Julia Buff

Appointments will be made during the Regular City Council meeting.  
3.  The Planning and Zoning Commission and City Council members reviewed the draft Land Use Code Chapters 1 and 3 (Module 1).  Logan Simpson representatives Jen Garner and McKayla Dunfey reviewed the work they have been doing on the draft of the Land Use Code.  Module 1 was recapped and it was noted that it is out for public input.  Highlights that have been changed in the draft that were recommended at the last worksession meeting were reviewed and included non-conformities.  Zone Districts were reviewed as well as dimensions and new and updated uses.  Modernized language was updated for the housing zones and compatibility with business zones was reviewed.  Discussion was held on parking requirements and landscaping suggestions.  The next steps for the draft Land Use Code were reviewed and the next review will include Module 2.  Open houses will be held on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, at the Chamber of Commerce and City Hall on the current draft  language should the public wish to attend.  
The regular workshop was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

